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GLENVALE NEWS 
The Newsletter of Glenvale School    

www.facebook.com/GlenvaleSpecialSchool                      x.com/glenvale_school 

 

Term 1 Week 9,  25th Mar 2025 

 

Dear Glenvale Community 

As we approach the end of the term, I want to take a moment to reflect on the 

busy and productive weeks we've had. All of our students have been busy in class, 

and there have been many highlights. In particular, our senior students at the    

Narara campus have been hard at work, engaging in new combined class programs 

that focus on daily exercise, healthy eating, and community access through public 

transport.  

It was wonderful to see so many people dressed in orange last Friday for Harmony 

Day! The day was filled with a variety of activities, all aimed at celebrating this   

important occasion in our school calendar.  

I would also like to extend my heartfelt thanks to the Rapid Response Team, a 

global organisation that supports communities and first responders. Last week, 

they organised barbecue breakfasts for our staff at both campuses to acknowledge 

the hard work and dedication of our Glenvale team.  

In staffing news, Bronwyn Flanagan will be stepping in as the relieving Deputy   

Principal at the Narara campus for the remainder of the term. Meanwhile, Kristen 

Wells will take on the role of relieving Deputy Principal at the Entrance North   

campus.  

We look forward to seeing many families and friends at our Easter Hat Parade   

activities! 

 

Warm regards,  Peter 
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Important dates 
Please return permission notes and information regarding students ASAP. 

Narara:  

Friday 11th April—Easter Hat Parade, 10am, all families/carers are welcome 

 

The Entrance North: 

8th to 28th March—Henny Penny egg hatching 

Wednesday 9th April—Easter Hat Parade, all families/carers welcome. Two     
starting times to be sent home. 

 
Dates for both campuses: 
 

Last student day Term 1—Friday 11th April 

First student day Term 2—Wednesday 30th April 

Voluntary School Contributions 

Voluntary Contribution 

Every public school asks for a small contribution towards the many costs associated with   

education programs.  

At Glenvale, we ask that parents contribute $35 per child each year. This has not changed for 

many years and is very small in comparison to other schools, even though our costs can be 

much higher. 

Please consider sending $35. A payment can be made via School Bytes or cash.  

Many thanks to those who have already done so. 

All donations to the school over $2 are tax deductible as Glenvale is registered with the    

Australian Tax Office as a deductible gift. 
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Second hand uniforms wanted—we would greatly 

appreciate donations of second hand uniforms, 

large sizes please. 
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Great work, Narara 

Room 2 
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Trilogy Disability Services is a locally based NDIS       
Disability care provider, that offers youth disability    
respite care and support to individuals with complex 
care needs. 

 

Trilogy provides a nurturing and safe environment to 
children with high medical needs and understands the 
challenges families and individuals face with disability 
care. We have houses open for respite stays all year 
round and work with families to ensure their child’s 
needs are met. 

 

Staff are trained in managing complex care needs for 
mobile or wheelchair dependent clients such as      
personal care, PEG feeding, epilepsy, manual handling/
hoisting. Supervision of clients and staff is provided by 
a Registered Nurse. 
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